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Friday 25th March 2022  
 
 
 

Dear Parents /Carers  
 

Swimming Sessions for Year 3 and Year 4 
Change of day for the Summer Term 

 
The swimming sessions for Year 3 and Year 4 will change from week commencing 
Monday 26th April 2022 until the end of the term. 
 
Year 3 will attend their sessions on Mondays and Year 4 will attend on Tuesdays. 
 
There will be no sessions week commencing Monday 19th April 2022. 
 
We need parental support to walk the children to their swimming lessons between 9:00am 
and 11:45am. Without your support, it very difficult for the school to arrange these 
sessions. 
 
If you are able to help, please click the link below. If we have more parents that can help, 
we will create a rota. Thank you in advance for your help. 
 
Year 3 & Year 4 Parental Help 

 
 
Yours sincerely,        
 

B Ross    C El-Arifi 
 
Mr B Ross    Mrs C  El-Arifi 
Year 3 Leader    Year 4 Leader   
 
 

https://forms.office.com/r/TfLcb6Higb

